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NEWS RELEASE
SCSO investigating Springs Landing armed burglary

Seminole Co. Fla., (June 27, 2016) —The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSQO) is seeking the
public’s help in identifying two suspects who burglarized a home in the 2000 block of Springs
Landing Blvd., in unincorporated Longwood earlier this afternoon.

At approximately 1:20 p.m., deputies were dispatched to the home after receiving a report of a
possible burglary in progress. The homeowner advised that he was not currently at home, but was
watching video of the incident via a remote device. Review of the video showed two males armed
with a handgun enter the home by kicking in the front door. The suspects took jewelry items and
fled the scene in a silver passenger vehicle.

Surveillance video of the suspects has been uploaded to our media ftp site. To access this site, go to:
http://www.seminolesheriff.org/media/

login: scsomedia
password: m3diaUserl

If you can identify the men in the surveillance video, please call SCSO investigators at (407) 665-6650
or Crimeline at 1-800-423-TIPS.

Please do not respond to this email as this account is not monitored. For more information
contact:

Kristen Bentsen (kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6950 - desk

(407) 637-9210 - cell

or

Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org)
(407) 665-6978 - desk

(407) 402-3319 - cell

HH##


mailto:/O=SCSO/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CMSERVICE284
mailto:KBentsen@seminolesheriff.org
http://www.seminolesheriff.org/media/
mailto:kbentsen@seminolesheriff.org
mailto:kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org

